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A message from Mr farrell

Dear Parents and Carers,

I wanted to take a moment to express how wonderful Monday's Eucharist
Service was. It was truly amazing to see so many of you join us for this

special occasion. Your presence made the service all the more meaningful
and I know it meant a lot to the children as well.

The children's singing was absolutely beautiful – their voices filled the
school hall with such joy and reverence. I would also like to express my

thanks to Reverend Busk for leading the service which reminded us of what
is at the true heart of Christmas: love, sacrifice and the promise of new

beginnings.
As we approach the weekend, I wish you all a restful and peaceful time with

your families. It’s looking chilly out there, so please wrap up warm!
Thank you, as always, for your continued support and for being part of our

vibrant school community.

Best wishes.
Mr Farrell



classroom news

Class R have had a great week
learning the Nativity. We have

made little picture books
sequencing the story and acted out

the story in our very own stable. 

Year 2 had a great day on Monday
creating some lovely decorations

which have brought a festive feel to
the classroom. 

Class 1 had great fun on Advent
Celebration Day. We made stained

glass windows, Jesus in a star,
Christmas Trees, snowmen and

Season Tree calendars. 



                 

Friday 13th December - Christmas Fayre
Mon 16th/Tues17th December - KS1 Nativity 2.30pm
Thursday 19th December - Christmas Dinner
Friday 20th December - Christingle 9.30am service
Friday 20th December - Last day of term
Monday 6th January - Inset Day
Tuesday 7th January - Children start back
Friday 24th January - Vision screening for Class R

upcoming events

Reminders and other news

SEND HINTS AND TIPS FROM MISS TAVENDER

Please could we ask parents not to
park blocking the school gates at

drop off or collection please as they
are in constant use.  

We have also had complaints from
residents on Tudor Road regarding
the parking, particularly when we

have events on, please park
considerately so other vehicles can

get through.

SEND IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS

https://fis.peterborough.gov.uk/kb5/peterborou
gh/directory/site.page?id=smjary3md_8

Peterborough Council have produced this
booklet which has some useful

information for parents


